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DECR chairman had a meeting with Indonesian
ambassador

On August 27, 2018, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate
department for external church relations (DECR), met with Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
Ambassador of the Republic of Indonesia in Russia Mohamad Wahid Supriyadi.

The head of the Indonesian diplomatic representation was accompanied by Minister Fauzi Bustami,
head of the political department of the embassy, Dozi Adeson, first secretary of the department, Etti
Rahmawati, third secretary, and Mr. Vladimir Parnikel, secretary-interpreter of the embassy.

The DECR was represented by Archpriest Sergiy Zvonarev, secretary for the far abroad, as well as I.
Kashitsyn and S. Melnik, staff members of the secretariat for interreligious relations.

Metropolitan Hilarion warmly welcomed the guest. They exchanged their opinions concerning the
experience of interreligious dialogue in Russia and Indonesia and discussed a number of other matters



of mutual concern.
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